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Friday 5" November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers and Staff team,

Year 3 and 4 Hedgehog Rescue Talk
We are very excited to tell you that we have some very special, spikey visitors in school on Thursday 11th November.

Graham from Hedgehog Rescue is coming to talk to the children in Years 3 and 4 about hedgehogs and is bringing
some of his rescue hedgehogs in for the children to meet. Year 3 will be using the visit as a stimulus for their English
work this week, while Year 4 will be linking the work into their 'local environment' topic. As part of the talk, Graham
will also be telling the children about the important work that the Hedgehog Charity undertake.

The cost of this visit is a suggested £50 donation to the Hedgehog Rescue charity so in order to raise funds, Year 3 will
be making hedgehog cakes during the day on Thursday and selling these after school for 50p each. Ingredients will be
provided by school so there is no need for children to bring in anything in.

Children in Year 3 and 4 may wear 'Autumn coloured mufti' on this day should they wish to.

Cake Sale after school in aid of Hedgehog Rescue Charity — Thursday 11" November

The cakes will be available for all year groups to buy (50p each), on the playground after school on Thursday 11th
November so please do bring some pennies along or send your children in with 50p to purchase a cake and help us
raise money for this worthy cause. (Cake ingredients are: cornflakes, milk chocolate, golden syrup, butter).

We hope that the children in Years 3 and 4 enjoy meeting our spikey visitors and that the rest of the school are able to
enjoy eating the cakes and helping us to raise money for the Hedgehog Rescue Charity. Many thanks for your support.

Munstead House Charity Event — Friday 12*" November
On the theme of charity events, please find attached a letter from the Munstead House Captains to let you know

about their upcoming House Event on Friday 12" November in support of the Surrey Crisp Packet Charity project. The
letter attached gives you more details including the children can wear mufti on this day. In preparation if families
could start saving empty crisp packets that would be extremely helpful.

Friends of BJS Sweet Treat Sale after school Friday 5*" November

Following the fantastic Fireworks event last night, the Friends of BJS will be selling sweets, cupcakes and treats in the
playground after school today (Friday 5" November) priced at 50p/£1. If you can bring some change to buy some
goodies your support would be greatly appreciated. A big heartfelt thank you to everyone who helped to deliver a

brilliant event last night, particularly to Sarah and Jackie who co-ordinated it, and to everyone who came along on the
night.

Best wishes

Rachel Barker

Mrs Rachel Barker

Deputy Head Teacher & SENCO
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